Meeting Date: CITY OF STOCKTON

October 25, 2010

COMMITTEE: Plan & Zoning

THOSE PRESENT:

Dixie Brown

Beth Winchester

DISCUSSION POINTS:

Oevering, Ken: Requested to build a new 24' x 32' garage on the cement slab where the old one just got torn down.

Concrete slab is 30' x 40' so there is plenty of room. Beth got the materials list from Ken, but no

site plan. If slab is not 25' off the front property line, Ken will need to request a CUP.

Fences: Jack was on vacation but requested the committee look at the fencing issue. Jack requested people to

fill out a building permit appliciation, pay a small fee for administration purposes and have the Clerk

give out a building permit for the fencing. Committee recommended the council discuss this issue.

RECOMMENDATIONS TO COUNCIL:

(ACTION REQUESTED)

Oevering, Ken: Need site plan, and if not 25' off front property line, will need to request a CUP.
Fences: Committee recommended the council discuss this issue.
Next Meeting: Monday, November 22, 2010 - 7:00 P.M.

Please complete and submit this form to the City Council for each Committee meeting held.

01102105 (Admin-bjw)




